
From: Ethan Kramp
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Uas funding
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2015 1:45:57 PM

Hello and good greetings my name is Ethan Kramp and I am a proud student of UAS, I
 appreciate the classes we have and it would be great to have the funding to keep the classes
 and add more thank you
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